
 

 

  
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The City of St. George Mayor and City Council will hold a public 

workshop to discuss the Proposed 2025 Fiscal Year Budget on 

Thursday, November 14, 2024, at 5:30 p.m. The public workshop will 

be held at the City Hall, 14100 Airline Highway, Baton Rouge, LA 

70817. 

 
 
 

 


